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Dear Parents, 
 
What a fantastic week! It has been wonderful to have all the children back in school. It really feels like 
we are heading towards normality again. Walking around the school and hearing the children laughing 
and chatting as they do their learning, is exactly how it should be. This week the children have been  
reminded of expectations, systems and routines. As expected, they have adapted wonderfully and seem 
to have really enjoyed being back at school. I hope that you, the parents, have also enjoyed the children 
being back at school. There were some very smiley faces on Monday morning! 
 
Thank you for wearing face masks when you are on site and please continue to do so. If you are exempt 
it would be really helpful if you could wear the special lanyard to show this, so we don’t keep pestering 
you! Please ensure that you are not arriving too early for drop off and/or collection. To make social  
distancing more manageable, we need to keep the number of adults on site to a minimum.  
 
Part of our safety measures is to make sure that classrooms and corridors are well ventilated by  
keeping windows and doors open. Whilst we are still battling towards spring, it can be quite chilly. Your 
child might like to put a vest or extra t.shirt on underneath their school uniform to make sure they stay 
nice and warm. 
Have a great weekend. Stay safe.  
Mrs Bowser 

  William Y3  Rexhepi Y3 Millie-Ann Y6  Louise Y1 

     Demie  Y6  Hayden Y4  Brooke YR    

     Evalyn  Y2  Hayden Y5  Denis YR 

Birthday Zone (12thMarch—18th March )  

Comic Relief 2021–  
Share a Smile! 

This year Comic Relief is all about smiling and 
laughing—and we all need it! On Friday 19th 

March, all children and adults are encouraged 
to come into school in something which will 

make people laugh or smile or something which 
will make you smile yourself! To raise money, we 

would kindly ask that all 
pupils make a donation 
of 50p to this great 
cause. You can make 

your donation through 
the Just Giving Page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/

fundraising/stockingford-

Year Group Merit Award Winners 

Reception Paisley-Jaye, Brooke, Ameila Rose 

Year 1 Scarlett, Leo, Taylor 

Year 2 Tyler James, Traiton, Mason 

Year 3  Riley, Robyn, Giddeon 

Year 4 Hayden, Zac, Jan  

Year 5 Mia, Leah, Hudson 

Year 6 Lacy-Rae, Lewis, Amie F 

Haven  Milo 

Well done to all our pupils who are our Merit Award 
Winners. You have impressed your  

teachers with your hard work, dedication and  
energy. Keep up the great work. 

Happy Mother’s Day  

Whether you are a mum, grandma, auntie, sister, daughter, friend….thank you! 
Thank you for all you do to help support, nurture and encourage your child.  

mailto:admin2121@stockingfordacademy.org
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stockingford-primary-school-rednoseday21
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Other News at Stockingford  

Thank you Asda 

Not only did Asda donate potatoes for our World Book Day characters, they also donated prizes 
for our Illustrator Competition too. Thank you very much Asda! We had some super entries—it 

was very difficult to choose the winners! 

Class/Year 
Group 

Day to Wear Kit 

Year 6 Thursday and Friday  

Year 5  Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4 Wednesday and Friday 

Year 3 Thursday and Friday 

Year 2 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 1 Monday and Wednesday 

Reception Friday 

PE  

We are continuing to have our PE 
lessons each week. We request 
that children come into school on 
their PE days dressed in their PE 
kit. The school PE kit is plain black 
or dark blue joggers, a  
Stockingford t.shirt or plain blue 
t.shirt, a school jumper or plain 
hoody and dark trainers. When the 
weather gets warmer, children can 
wear plain blue shorts.  

Events  Dates 

Comic Relief  Friday 19th March 

Break up for Easter Holidays Thursday 1st April 

Return to school Monday 19th April 

Individual photographs Friday 23rd April 

Bank Holiday Monday—school closed Monday 3rd May 

Break up for May Half term Friday 28th May 

Return to school 7th June 

Class/group photographs Tuesday 29th June 

Break up for Summer Holidays Wednesday 21st July 

Attendance  
Now that schools are fully open to all pupils, attendance is mandatory. We have had a 
fantastic start so well done everyone who has come into school. From next week, we will 
be awarding the classes with the best attendance with a trophy and certificate. If you 
have any concerns about attendance, please speak with Mrs Lloyd.  


